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Swimming 
After half term 

 swimming lessons will  
re-commence, starting with Year 5.  Can 

they please come to school in their  
tracksuits and trainers. They will need 
their swimming costume/trunks and a  

towel.  If they want to wear these  
underneath their clothes, they can do so. 
There is a charge of £15 to be paid on 
Parent pay. Thank 

you. 

Rainbow Hour 
Well done to Year 
6 and Mr Ellicott 

for their BBC  
Television  

interview on Friday 9th October 2020.  
This was to promote Rainbow Hour; you all 

did a fantastic job! 

Parents Day 
As you are aware, on Friday 23rd October 
2020, your child’s class teacher will be  
calling you to  
discuss the  
progress of your 
child/children..  
This call will be 
the equivalent 
of our normal 
Parent’s Evening.  
If you are at 
work on that day and require a specific 
time please email your child’s teacher. 
Thank you. 

October Prayer - The Holy Rosary 
Hail Mary full of grace, the Lord is with you, blessed are you among  

women, and blessed is the fruit of your womb Jesus. Holy Mary Mother of God, Pray 
for us sinners now and at the hour of our death.  

Amen. 

.Retiring 
Sadly, after 22 years of service to St 
John Bosco 

Catholic  
Primary School, 
Kathy , one of 
our Cleaning  
Supervisors, 

has decided its time to retire. She will be 
sadly missed by all. We would like to say a 
big Thank you and wish her all the best. 

Sporting Challenges 
Through these hard times,  

unfortunately we have not been able to 
attend our normal sporting activities or 

fixtures.  So we have joined various  
Online Sporting Challenges. The first was 
for KS2 which was The Fastest Mile Run. 

This was won by Mitchell, so a big well 
done to you!  Our current  

challenge is a Skipping 
Challenge (how many skips 

in one minute) which  
involves The Whole School. 

So lets get practising  
Children! 

Half Term 
We break up from school on  

Thursday 22nd October 2020 at the  
normal times and we return to school on 

Monday 2nd November 2020. Have a  
fantastic Half Term Break.  


